
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Donna Loglisci, Town Clerk 
 
From:  Robin Stein, Land Use Bureau Chief - Planning 
 
Date:    May 25, 2006 
 
Re:  Planning Board Meetings Cancellation 
 
 
Please be advised that the Planning Board’s scheduled meeting of Tuesday, 
May 30, 2006, has been cancelled. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Advocate 
      Planning Board members 
      Facilities 
 


